
As A smAll cruise ship, focused non-invAsive tourism, we continue working to 
welcome you with complete peAce of mind.  we hAve further strengthened 
our protocols And implemented new meAsures, so thAt you cAn enjoy your 

pAtAgoniAn Adventure without worries.

Learn more here  »

We know that you want to travel more than ever. Dream without 
worries, because in Australis we have temporarily modified our 
reservation, rescheduling and other payment policies for the 2020-
2021 season, according to the following: 

• You can reschedule the trip for any date of the same season 2020-
2021, without any additional payment, keeping the rate paid and 
independent of whether the new date corresponds to low or high 
season rate.

• We have reduced the deadline to make the full payment of the 
reservation from 60 to 45 days prior to departure.

• We also reduced from 60 to 45 days prior to departure the deadline 
to notify the postponement of the reservation, without charging any 
fine.

• Passengers with reservations for the 2020-2021 season who wish to 
reschedule for our 2021-2022 season will have until August 30, 2020 
to make this request. 

Learn about our cancellation policies and the details of our transitory 
modifications here »

euro pa: +34 93 497-0484
europa@australis.com 

euRopa: +34 93 497-0484
europa@australis.com 

We are ready to
Welcome you back!

InformatIon about
new season

book Your CruIse with ConfidenCe

travel wIth ConfidenCe

Comfort and spaCiousness

Our cruise ships specially designed to navigate the narrowest fjords 
in Tierra del Fuego, allow us to offer a safe and intimate experience, in 
spacious and comfortable environments. With a maximum capacity 
of only 200 passengers, in Australis there are no massive queues or 
large traffic jams, but rather spacious public areas with panoramic 
views through which the majestic landscape of Patagonia parades.

vIrgIn landsCapes
Our route, between the remote cities of Punta Arenas 
and Ushuaia, does not stop at any intermediate port, only 
the hidden bays and inlets.  Here we visit native forests 
or approach the most imposing glaciers of the regions, 
accompanied by our experienced expedition guides.

We want your only concern to be having your camera ready 
to photograph one of the most unspoiled corners of the 
planet. Leave your safety on our hands, we will take care of 
it. This has always been a priority in our operation, which 
is why we have further refined our health and hygiene 
protocols on board and taken new measures. 

We will resume our operations on December 18, 2020 with a departure for our Punta Arenas-Ushuaia and Ushuaia-Punta 
Arenas routes onboard on our ship, Ventus. The season will run from December 18 to March 28, 2021.

If your r eservation has been a ffected b y changes t o our schedule, don't worry. A t Australis we o ffer you t he o ption to 
reschedule the date of your trip within the same season, at no additional cost. If you need help, we are available for you! 

Contact us at northamerica@australis.com or call us at +1 800 743 0119 to help you with anything you need.

https://f.hubspotusercontent00.net/hubfs/1822104/Temporary-Amendments.pdf
https://f.hubspotusercontent00.net/hubfs/1822104/Travel-with-confidence.pdf
https://www.australis.com/eu/en
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